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March 5-8 

 

 

 

 Reading:   
 See the attached Home Letter. We are  
reading The Signmaker’s Assistant: Unit 4 
Lesson 19. 

 

Spelling: 
Focus: Words with ar 
 

car star party start art 

dark park hard part jar 

arm yard farm spark  

Challenge Words: carpet, apartment 

 

 

Second Grade Field Trip: We will visit The 

University of Illinois in Springfield to watch The 

Diary of a Worm, a Spider, and a Fly on March 26 

@ 10:30. Due to limited seating, parents are not 

able to attend the play but can join us for some 

fun after lunch at Southwinds Park. A detailed 

letter will be coming home soon. 

Math:  

 We will continue Unit 7: 
Subtracting Three-Digit 
Numbers 
 

Science:   

Mystery Doug and Scholastic 
News 
 

Writing:  

Narrative writing: Students will 
focus on the trait of 
organization this week in their 
writing. 

  

 

 

 

 Early Dismissal: Friday, March 
8 @ 1:20. It is the end of the 3rd 
quarter. Report cards will be 
sent home on Friday,  
March 15th. 
 

Have a Great Week! 
Mrs. Fatheree 
afatheree@northmacschools.org 
 

DATE CHANGED: Upcoming Family Night: March 11, from 6:00-7:15. We will have a spectacular Mad 
Science event. It is called Fire and Ice. Our children will be dazzled and entertained as they interact 
with a Mad Scientist who will perform many amazing experiments! Mark your calendars! 
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